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June 6, 2022 

 

To: All family members of a current St. Martin’s Resident and to our friends,  

This week’s COVID testing of staff members resulted in one positive case. The staff member is asymptomatic 
and quarantining at home. 

Please do not let this deter you from visiting your loved one. Nothing brightens their spirit than seeing your 
face and hearing your voice. 

The Little Sisters continue to pray for you and your families and ask that you remember us in your prayers. 

Most sincerely, 

 

Sister Jeanne Mary, l.s.p. 
Superior 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


